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NSAC-Dalhousie Merger

I am an employee of the NSAC and am a civil servant . Bill 84 does not protect us, the employee as it wa s
originally conveyed to us . I am concerned that this legislation is moving so quickly that we, the employees
are being left behind and I feel as if the Government does not care for it's employees and is onl y
interested in eliminating us from the overall civil servant number . I would request that Bill 84 be slowed so
that us, the employees, Government and NSGEU be able to review and discuss this bill .


